
Ellington Primary School       7th November 2019 

Dear Parents & Carers of Nursery Children  

Application for Reception September 2020  

As your child is due to start Reception in September 2020, we would like to inform you 

that the online portal for you to apply for your child’s Reception place is now open. The 

application form must be completed online via the NCC website by 15th January 2020 or 

the application will be classed as ‘late’ and will not be processed until all other ‘on time’ 

applications have been allocated. Further information can be found on the School 

Admissions page by following the link below.  

http://www.northumberland.gov.uk/Education/Schools/School-admissions-places-

appeals-1/Reception-entry-applications.aspx 

Yours sincerely  

Mr K. Vardy 
Headteacher  
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